Below are three quick, easy actions you can take this week to ensure lawmakers hear from
those in their community about the importance of HB 1603/SB 5684 and to elevate these issues
on social media.

Take action!

Contact your lawmakers using Poverty Action's recent Network News Alert on HB 1603/SB
5684.

Please share this link widely with your colleagues and networks to ensure a wide swath of the
legislature is hearing about the importance of this legislation.

Get the word out on social media!

Use the attached social media image to get the word out on social media
Use the hashtag, #TANFisalLifeline, and provide the link to the letter to lawmakers

Sample text: HB 1603/SB 5684 would reverse a decade of punitive policy cuts to Temporary
Assistance for Needy Families and help ensure struggling families can meet their basic needs.
Take action today! https://povertyaction.org/tanf-wf/ #TANFisalLifeline

Share Rep. Senn's TANF video!

This morning Rep. Senn released an incredible video speaking to the importance of HB 1603,
including the power of the personal testimony that was shared in the hearing. Please share on
social media!

Sample text: Families facing homeless, mental health barriers, and domestic violence shouldn't
go without the essential support of Temporary Assistance for Needy Families. Thank you Rep.
Senn for championing HB 1603 to ensure TANF is there for families who most need it.
#TANFisalLifeline
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